

t: 01353 667763

e: office@elycollege.co.uk w: www.elycollege.com

2nd December 2020

To: Parents/Carers of 7e1

Dear Parents/Carers

Remote Online Learning

As we approach the end of your child's period of self-isolation, it would be really useful to gather feedback from parents and carers around our remote online learning provision. This is the first instance we have been able to roll out remote learning to whole class groups. It would be helpful to hear how your child found the experience, positive or negative, and suggestions for improvements in the future.

We appreciate your time in doing this. Please email comments to: bsaddington@elycollege.co.uk

We look forward to welcoming your child back to college on Monday 7th December 2020.

Yours faithfully

Miss S Rayner Vice Principal





















